
Graphics & 3D Summer Tasks 
 

 

A) Your summer challenge is to create typography for 
each word listed below. These will be your 10 WORDS. 
You can interpret the words in whatever way you like 
and can produce them in any way you like. You must try 
to visually describe the words. You may use different 
types of media, materials and techniques, both digital 
(Adobe Photoshop, Illustrator, Procreate etc) or by 
hand (drawing, collage, printmaking, 3D model making 
etc). Please feel free to use a range of ways to 
visualise the words.  

BUT, whichever you choose, you must ensure you have a 
digital copy of your 10 WORDS on USB ready for the 
first lesson back in September (you may need to scan 
in or photograph any physical work). 

 

1. Reflection 
2. Expression 
3. Shadow 
4. Opposites 
5. Repeat 
6. Circles 
7. Calm 
8. Chaos 
9. Energy 
10. Harmony  

 

In the first week back, we will print and display 
your words together with the work of your peers, in 
your first college collaborate exhibition.  



You need to consider your typography carefully when 
creating them and you may need to produce some 
preliminary sketches/designs before your final 
version.  

 

Think about the following when producing your 
designs: 

 Kinds of typeface e.g. serif, script etc 
 Leading, kerning, and tracking 
 Colour 
 Colour contrast 
 Space 
 Balance 
 Shape 
 Texture 

 



 

 

 



 

 

B) Choose your most successful typography piece. Find 
a piece of work by a practitioner that you think 
explores this technique/media successfully. Create a 
PowerPoint presentation (approx. 4 slides) that shows 
the image and use the following questions to analyse 
the image: 



 

Ensure you include information on who the piece is by 
as well as the title and date if available. Have a 
digital copy of your PowerPoint on USB ready for the 
first lesson back in September. 

 

Helpful links: 

 



• Design Museum 

https://designmuseum.org/ 

• Creative Typography Design Ideas 

https://graphicmama.com/blog/creative- typography-
design-ideas/  

• ART2DAY – (Use password ‘imagine’) 
www.art2day.co.uk/artist-search.html 
 

• History of Graphic Design 

a-brief-history-of-graphic-design-90eb5e1b5632 

• Guide for Beginners 

https://www.wrike.com/blog/fundamentals-graphic-
design-tips-non-designers/#Graphic-design-courses-
for-beginners 

 

Good luck! Can't wait to see what you come up with! 
Have a great summer  

Zoe 
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